
BINGO QR CODES

WWW.ROBYPARKPRIMARY.CO.UKOPAL
NEWSLETTER

OPAL BINGO COMPETITION 1
We have sent home class OPAL bingo cards.
Classes who collectively complete their class

bingo card will all win a prize.

All resources brought in to school will help
enhance our outdoor provision, for all children

to enjoy.

Use the QR codes below to find out what items
your child’s class are needing to bring in. Why

not get your family, friends and even the
neighbours involved?

Deadline: 18.4.24

EYFS

Y1 & Y2
Y3 & Y4

Y5 & Y6



DON’T FORGET
YOUR WELLIES!

Every Tuesday, starting 23rd April, we are opening up a

new exciting extra-curricular club for our families.

Parents/carers, children and their siblings can stay after

school for 60 minutes of play in the safety of the school

ground. There is also the option for just children to attend

on Thursdays.

There will be full access to our provision on the field and on

the playground. Enjoy choosing from: reading and drawing

in the quiet zones, wheeled play, sports and games, small

world imaginative play, mud kitchen masterpieces, den

building, tree swings....the possibilities are endless!

Sign up now at Parent Booking: 

https://parents-booking.co.uk/ROBYPARKPRIMARYL36

opal extra-curricular
clubs

For Outdoor Classroom Day, on
Thursday 23rd May, we are hosting our

first OPAL Parents Play Day.

Keep an eye out for your invite to come
and enjoy an afternoon to play with

your child/children in the school
grounds. We will be making dens,

dressing up, making up imaginative
stories, playing with water and much

more.

opal parent play
days

2

3

4
Just a polite reminder that all children need wellies to

keep in school brought in by Monday 15th April. They will
remain in our welly stores so children can grab them and

go on the field when it is wet and boggy.

https://parents-booking.co.uk/ROBYPARKPRIMARYL36


follow us on WWW.ROBYPARKPRIMARY.CO.UK

Following our baseline surveys, we are excited to have

recently purchased a range of equipment and resources

which will be arriving at Roby Park over April and May.

Check out just some of the exciting new resources that

are arriving soon. How can they be enjoyed and played

with?

WHAT’S COMING soon?5

https://www.facebook.com/RobyParkPrimarySchool
https://twitter.com/RobyParkSchool
https://robyparkprimary.co.uk/curriculum-2/opalprogramme/

